Ash Creek Special Service District will be completing

a generational construction project to improve the
reliability of treating reclaimed water for the residents
of Toquerville, La Verkin City, and Hurricane.

This facility will provide cutting edge, and desperately
needed reuse water to Washington County.

This project is imperative to the growth of

our communities, and we appreciate
your understanding.
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For questions about the
December construction please contact:
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Jeremy McVey - Project Director
Expected 480.828.1188
Completion Date haskell.waterdivision@haskell.com



Frequent Questions You Might Have About the Project

What type of construction traffic should the residents expect?
— Concrete delivery trucks, tractor trailers for equipment and material deliveries,
construction trade traffic.

Will there be any impacts or road closures within Riverwood Estates which will
impact my daily commute?
— No, there will be no residential road closure or impacts to the public.

What are the hours of construction?
— M-F 7:00am to 5:00pm are regular construction hours; occasional weekend,
early morning and late evening work will be required.

Will the park be open during construction?
— Yes, Confluence Park will remain open to the public for the duration of construction.

Will there be light or noise pollution during construction?
— Concrete pours will be required during early morning hours during the warmer months,
which may require light towers. Typical construction noise will be present during work hours.

Will there be street maintenance within Riverwood Estates due to construction traffic?
— Yes, Haskell will provide regular street sweeping and maintenance on
W. 900 N. throughout construction.

Has the contractor coordinated with LaVerkin City to assure ordinances are adhered to?
— Yes, LaVerkin City is a participant in the weekly construction coordination meetings.

Will there be an outreach meeting to inform residents of construction progress?
— Yes, the timing for this upcoming meeting will be dependent on public engagement.

Will construction impact LaVerkin Creek, Ash Creek, or the Virgin River?
— No impact or disruption from construction, or groundwater discharge.

Who do we contact if we have questions or concerns?
— Jeremy McVey - Project Director

480.828.1188 haskell.waterdivision@haskell.com
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